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Notice 

 In compliance of the Delhi Disaster Management Authority (DDMA), Govt. of 

NCT of Delhi order No. F.60/DDMA/COVID-19/2021/504 dated 04.01.2022 and 

University order No. AUD/1-10(4)/HR/2021/04 dated 05.01.2022, it is hereby 

directed that: 

I. The University is closed for all activities in physical mode. However, Academic 

activities will be conducted through online mode till further orders. 
 

II. In compliance of above stated order, all the candidates who are taken 

provisional admission in PG Programmes for academic session 2021-22 are 

informed that the physical verification of further documents is postponed until 

the University will re-open for students or as concerned School Office/Student 

Services Division notify further, till then candidates are provisionally admitted 

in the concerned programme. 
 

III.  Candidates are advised to regularly check the AUD PG Admissions page for 

latest updates. 

   For any query related to PG admissions, kindly email to – pgverification@aud.ac.in   

 

 

Dean (Student Services) 

 

Copy to: 

1. Webmaster with a request to upload the Notice on AUD’s Intranet. 
2. Notification file/ Guard File/ Office Copy/ Concerned File 
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